
 
 

April 21, 2021 RE: River City Youth Hockey  

Chicken-Q Fundraiser  

 

 

 

City of La Crosse   

Park and Rec Dept.  

 

 

 

We use the Chicken-Q fundraiser to help fund our season.  I would want to use the parking lot and 

entrance sidewalk (outside) the rink entrance. People will drive up and we will hand them the dinners in 

exchange for their tickets that were pre-sold.  People won’t congregate or even get out of their car.  I am 

tentatively planning it for September 16 (Thurs) from 11 am - 6:30 pm.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

River City Youth Hockey Association 

 

Katie Anderson  

Vice President – River City Youth Hockey  

 

 

 


